
 

 

Town of Miami Lakes: Education Advisory Board 

Report to the Town Council March 7, 2017 
 

 

MISSION STATEMENT:  To assess and advise on the needs and conditions of the 

schools in the Town of Miami Lakes providing the Town Council with recommendations 

concerning educational issues. 
 

 

MEMBERSHIP:    

Name Committee Position 

Paula Hagen Member 

Claudia Luces Chair 

Janet Marti Member 

Star Rodriguez Member 

Marilyn Ruano Vice-Chair 

Jacqueline Vaquer Secretary 

Farrah Salem Member 

Carlos Salcedo Miami Lakes K-8 Non-Voting 

Joaquin Hernandez, Barbara Goleman Non-Voting 

Lisa Garcia, Hialeah Miami Lakes Non-Voting 

Lourdes Diaz, Miami Lakes Tech Non-Voting 

Yecenia Martinez-Lopez, Bob Graham Ed. Center Non-Voting 

Manuel Sanchez, Miami Lakes Middle School Non-Voting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

BUDGET 2016-2017:  TOTAL $58,300.00 

 

SCHEDULED EVENTS 

EVENT DATE BUDGET  

Standardized Testing Support School Year 

2016-2017 

$10,000 Available to all schools 

Friends of the Library Fiscal Year 2017 $4,000 Dollars fund particular programs 

at the Miami Lakes Library. The 

following is attendance at the 

events held thus far: 

1.3.2017 : Teen Movie Night - 11 

1.28.2017 : Children Read the Book 

Watch the Movie - 7 

2.7.2017 :  Teen Movie Night - 12 

2.14.2017 : Anti Valentine's Day 

Cards - 26 

2.25.2017 : Children Read the Book 

Watch the Movie - TBA 

SAT/ACT Prep Courses Summer 2017 $4,000 11th and 12th grade students in 

Miami Lakes. Courses take place 

over the summer months. 

Misc./ Buffer for calculations 2016-2017 $300.00  

Imagination Library 2016-2017 $2,000  101 participants  

Town Events 2016-2017 $2,000 Halloween, Holiday Storytelling, 

Spring Fling 

AP Vocabulary Prep Course 

 

2016-2017 $26,000 ML K-8: 35 students  

 

BGEC: 16 students 

STEM Elective Course  2016-2017 10,000 

 

ML K-8: 43 students  

 

BGEC: 38 students  

 

 

FUTURE PROJECTIONS/CONSIDERATION 

To continue enhancing the education experience for the children in our community 

through collaborative projects with Miami-Dade County Public Schools. 


